
 

 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

As you know from next term’s Curriculum Map, Year 2’s topic will be “Inspirational 

People”.  

 

During the holidays we would like the children to think about who is inspirational to 

them and why.   Please can children bring in a picture of an inspirational family member 

during our first week back.  Children will be sticking this picture into their English 

book and writing an explanation text about this person.    

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 2 teachers 

 

 

 

 

 


